
Attachment F: NEPHIP Assessment Reminder Email #2

Proposed sender: [WFEHSB staff]
Subject:  Second Reminder! Please Participate in the NEPHIP Survey.

Dear NEPHIP Alumni and Mentors,

This is a friendly reminder to please participate in the NEPHIP Outcome Assessment Survey. We need your input!
This survey will help us identify training needs and learn how well our programs prepare participants for work in 
environmental public health and benefit host organizations.

To access the survey, click here [link]. 

Best, 
[WFEHSB staff]
[Division, Center and CDC affiliation]
 


